
You’re invited to...

Informational Meeting for the 

Dillon Community Garden 

• Hear about the future of the community garden.

• Look at draft plans.

• Meet other people interested in growing food to-

gether.

• Find out how you can get involved!

Thursday, February 22, 2018 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Dillon Town Hall Council Chambers 

275 Lake Dillon Drive, Dillon CO 80435 

If you have questions, please contact Jo-Anne Tyson, Town 

Clerk at 970-262-3406 or jtyson@townofdillon.com 

The Town of Dillon will be opening a  

Community Garden in the spring of 2018. 




